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Dear Parents 
 

We at CAEA will be holding our regular 

internet safety meeting on March 3rd at 

the school between 6 and 7pm. 

 

This term we are particularly concerned 

about your child’s digital reputation. 

 

This term there have been a few issues 

with Instagram and Whatsapp so I have 

included a few tips to help you help us 

to keep your children safe online. 

  
 

 


